Land Trust Meeting Sept. 18, 2024 4:00 pm Blake Clark's Office

## Attendees:

Sharon Moss (Parent/Additional Member)
Anjanae Merida (Parent/Faculty Member)
Sara Lamb (Teacher)
Amanda Mortenson (Parent/Additional Member)
Brady Pearce (Chair)
Christine Giles (Secretary)
Blake Clark (Principal)
Angie Atkins (Vice Chair)

## **Meeting Minutes:**

- The Land Trust Committee watched the required annual training video posted by the State.
- Blake, Principal, reviewed the 2023-2024 plan including four goals, action plan steps and expenditures.
- Committee discussed priorities for land trust.
- Concerns were raised about the decrease in size of the library. Blake plans to promote the updated library size and current operation with parents in Patriot update.
- Parent on committee proposed funds be allocated to science and stem. Blake Clark explained that funds for stem and science are to be taken out of teacher classroom funds.
- Parent on the committee expressed desire to create activities that involve K-3 students (Stem-related).
- Parent expressed interest in allocating funds to enhance lego league with appropriate
- Committee will meet again in December.
- Committee unanimously voted Angle to serve as the Vice Chair.
- Blake, Principal, completed required online reporting to the State indicating names and contact information on the members of the Land Trust Committee.